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A recent report by VisibleThread examined how well Texas state agencies
communicate through their websites. Sites were evaluated in terms of their
readability, average sentence length, use of passive voice, and use of complex
language. Out of 54 Texas government websites, the Legislative Reference Library
site ranked 6th overall, and out of all sites used the least amount of passive voice. The
report emphasized the importance of clear, concise, well-organized web content to
better foster citizen engagement.
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